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Dear brethren,                                           

 Greetings to you all in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.  Since our last 

Newsletter we have sent books and assignments to the 20 new students we signed up 

for classes with our distance learning program.  I have been visiting our regular 

supporting churches for the past several weeks and plan to be visiting more in the 

next few weeks. 

 I just returned on October 30
th

 from a mission trip to Uganda, East Africa. 

Brother Jerry Sullins and I made this trip.  We taught 3 hours each Monday through 

Friday during our stay there.  We were teaching at the East Africa School of Biblical 

Studies in Kampala, Uganda a city of about 2 million people.  On Saturday Oct. 23
rd

 

we conducted a preacher seminar for the former graduates and current students of the 

school.  There were 18 of the 20 men who graduated and the current students present 

for the seminar.   I was able to take several books to give to the students at the school 

and also some books for the school library.  When we arrived several hundred of the 

NKJV Bibles and New Testament’s were there.  We divided them among the men to 

take back to there areas and give to those in need of a Bible.  Bro. Sedrack Sikulimba 

is one of the teachers at this school.  He graduated with his BA in Bible with our 

International College of The Bible last April.  It was good to get to meet him and 

spend some time with him.  We had 20 new students to sign up for our distance 

learning program while we were there.  During the next few weeks we will be 

sending each of these men a box of books and their assignments for their first 10 

classes.   

 I am still trying to replace 200.00 per month of support that was lost.  Some 

of our supporting churches have indicated that they may be able to increase their 

support a little to help out with our lost funds.  If you can brethren please increase 

just a little starting the first of the year.  We appreciate the support you brethren give 

toward our work. 

 I received another report from bro. Godfrey in Livingstone, Zambia 

concerning the mission money we left for him to take the students out for 
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evangelism.  Here is his second report: 

“Dear bro. Gilbert, 

On Sat. Oct. 2
nd

 we took all the students to 

Kazungula to evangelize the area.  We used both 

vehicles. We did door knocking and door to door 

preaching and one person was baptized.  The 

money we used during this trip was 350,140 K 

($75.00).  On Sunday 3
rd

 Peter took students to 

Kazungula for church service and he used 100,000 

K ($22.00).  I also took students to Kazungula on 

Sun. the 10
th

.  We used 124, 380 K ($27.00). Also 

Peter took the students to a church that meets at a 

farm on Oct. 10.  This farm is along the Lusaka 

road.  He used 100,000 K ($22.00).  We are so 

grateful for the support you are giving the school.  

Your support is helping us take the gospel to the 

lost.” 

Yours in His service, 

Godfrey Pitika 

        The men at Zambia School of Biblical 

Studies are doing a great job training gospel 

preachers.  Each year while we are there we try to 

leave them 300.00 to 500.00 for fuel so they can 

take the students out for evangelism.  The cost of 

fuel there is still about $8.00 per gallon.  We are 

glad to help them.  One soul was baptized due to 

their trip, that’s wonderful! 

          

     

 

 

Jerry Sullins and I at the Nile River 

         
Preacher Seminar at East Africa School of 

Biblical Studies, Kampala, Uganda 

 Thanks brethren so much for your help in 

our work.  Much good is being done around the 

world and souls are being saved.  Please continue 

to help us in our work and keep us in your prayers. 

In Christ, 

Ronald D. Gilbert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contributions to this work may be sent to: 

Ronald D. Gilbert Mission Fund 

% Rock Valley Church of Christ 

P.O. Box 49494 

Cookeville, TN 38506 

 

We CAN take the Gospel of Christ into all the world . . . if we work together! 


